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Navigation Warning 

Scotland – North Coast – Pentland Firth – Inner Sound 

Subsea works 

October 2024 

Mariners are advised that subsea works are to be conducted at the MeyGen Tidal Array site. 

These works will be conducted between 23rd to 26th October, centred on position: 

− 580 39.5’North 

− 0030 08.5’ West 

However, the vessel the Maersk Involver may be encountered anywhere within the Inner 

Sound. 

 

Vessels involved in operations will be Restricted in their Ability to Manoeuvre (RAM) and 

will display the appropriate shapes and lights during the operations. 

This Navigation Warning expires 28th October 2024 

This notification may be freely distributed. 
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Figure 1 – Chart 2581, © UKHO 

 

 


